
From: Sharon Akins
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797 & SB 868
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 9:27:51 PM

Dear Senator,

SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful concealed carry in
Oregon. The requirements proposed in the “dash-2” amendments are onerous,
unnecessary and almost impossible to comply with. I strongly urge you to consider
your constituents and not the deep pockets of New York billionaires who are
promoting this harmful legislation and vote “NO” on the amended SB 764. This is
NOT Obama's nation anymore. This is a criminal attack on law abiding citizens
who wish to protect themselves. President Trump is correct - the 2nd Amendment to
the Constitution is CLEAR. Shall Not Be Infringed PERIOD. This is an infringement
upon the Right of the People that you work for and represent. 

SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due process. As
amended by the “dash 1” amendments it is far worse.
Vote “NO” on SB 868 and the “dash-1″amendments.

BOTH of these bills should be done away with because they violate the
Constitution. If you cannot uphold the Constitution that you took an oath to uphold
and protect, then find yourself a new job! 

Sincerely, A concerned citizen,

Sharon Akins
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